
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cardinham@tpacademytrust.org 
 www.cardinhamschool.co.uk   

Telephone: 01208 821326 

 

  

CARDINHAM, BODMIN,  

CORNWALL,  

PL30 4BN 
  

Newsletter: 18 
 

Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
 

Part of Truro & Penwith Academy Trust  

  

Grow your mind; aim high.  
 

 Maths Award: Annie (Hedgehogs) Matty (Squirrels) Lenny (Fox) 

 Reading Award: Jowan I (Hedgehogs) Phoebe (Squirrels) Teagan (Fox)  

- English Award: Lorna (Hedgehogs) Kiefer (Squirrels) Alex (Fox) 

- Star Pupil Award: Ruan (Hedgehogs) Florence (Squirrels) Millie 

(Fox)  

- Additional pupil award: Bradley, Louise, Rowen, Ellen, Matilda for 

a fantastic effort in looking after and improving the garden and 

school grounds! 

 

 

Dear Cardinham Families,  

What a fantastic Sports Day we had! It was truly wonderful to see our students participating with such 

enthusiasm and sportsmanship. I want to extend my deepest thanks to all the families and staff who 

contributed to the success of the morning. Your presence and support made a big difference! 

Yesterday, we had the pleasure of holding our Transition Day, which was a tremendous success. Our students 

had the opportunity to engage in a variety of activities that will help them smoothly transition to their next 

year group. I am incredibly proud of how our students embraced this day with eagerness and positive energy. 

Today, we wish the best of luck to our students participating in the TPAT Music Showcase at the Hall for 

Cornwall. Your dedication and hard work are truly commendable, and we are confident that you will shine 

brightly. We look forward to hearing all about your experience. 

Finally, we are also excited to invite everyone to our Poetry Festival taking place on Thursday. This is a 

wonderful opportunity to celebrate the creativity and expression of our students. We encourage all families 

to join us for an inspiring and enjoyable event. All of the information that you need can be found below. 

As always, if you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement in our school community. 

Best wishes, 

Dave Jones  

Headteacher 

Poetry Festival 

We hope that you are able to join us at St. 

Meubred’s Church on Thursday 4th July at 

1:30pm. All pupils will be taking part in a Poetry 

Festival that will be led by the wonderful Rob 

Pudner from Entertainingly Different!  

All welcome – spread the word! 

 

 Residential Reminders 

Thank you for promptly completing and submitting the 

residential consent information. If there are any 

updates or changes required regarding the information 

provided, please inform Mr. Jones at your earliest 

convenience. Should you have any other questions or 

need further assistance, please feel free to reach out. 

     

http://www.cardinhamschool.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SENDCo Update 

We are delighted to say that Miss 

Mackenzie will be taking on the role of 

Special Educational Needs Coordinator 

(SENDCo) at Cardinham School from 

September 2024. We know that Miss 

Mackenzie will do amazingly! 

 

Community Event 

Join the community at the Parish Hall on the 

afternoon of Sat 6th July. There will be stalls, 

games, teddy zip wire & more with a BBQ and bar 

in the evening. By supporting the event, you will be 

supporting the school as money raised is shared 

amongst local organisations. 

 

Check to the End! 

There is always a huge amount 

of information after our diary 

dates in the newsletter! Please 

scroll to the end as we don’t 

want you to miss anything! 

Drinks Bottles 

We are noticing a number of 

pupils without drinks in 

school. Please ensure water is 

brought to school every day. 

            

PE Kits 

A reminder that no branded 

sports tops (particularly football 

kits) are to be worn to school for 

PE lessons. Thank you. 

     

Pressed Flowers   

We're collecting pressed flowers for the Cardinham 

Village Gardening Club's Competition. We will be 

creating bookmarks, greetings cards and/or pictures. 

Our entries will be no bigger than A5 so please make 

sure your flowers are a suitable size. Please ensure all 

flowers have been brought in by Friday 12th July – feel 

free to bring them in sooner if you have them ready.  

        

Donations 

Gardening Club are looking for your help as 

they are seeking a few items. They would like 

some old kitchen utensils that can be used 

for a mud kitchen and small toy fairies. Mrs 

Purser would be grateful for any spare Lego 

to support the construction resources at 

Woodside. Thank you.  

  

Extra-curricular Clubs Update 

Due to our school residentials that are taking place over the 

next two weeks, the following clubs will be cancelled: 
 

Cricket Club on Thursday 4th July 

Gardening Club on Monday 8th July 

The clubs will resume as normal the following week.

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates: Cardinham School 2023/2024 

Tues 2nd July ‘TPAT Music Extravaganza’ – Selected Key Stage 2 Pupils 

Thurs 4th July No Cricket Club 

Thurs 4th July Year 3/4 Residential 

Thurs 4th July Poetry Festival. 1:30pm in St. Meubred’s church. All welcome – spread the word! 

Fri 5th July Friends of Cardinham School Quiz. 7pm Start. Save the Date. 

Mon 8th July No Gardening Club 

Mon 8th July Year 5/6 Residential 

Weds 10th July No swimming due to Year 5/6 Camp. 

Thurs 18th July Year 6 Leavers Treat 

Mon 22nd July No Extra-Curricular Clubs this week 

Tues 23rd July Year 6 Leavers Assembly @ 9:15am 

Weds 24th July End of Summer Term. Pupils collected at 2pm. No After School Club. 

INSET Days 2024/25 

- Monday 4th November 2024 

- Friday 6th June 2025  

- Monday 21st July 2025 

- Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

- Wednesday 23rd July 2025 

* Term Dates for next academic year can be found on the next page. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


